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Blake Vincent is an 8th grade student at
HMSHS that was nominated because
every day in the lunchroom, both in the
morning before school starts and at
lunch, Blake stays behind and picks up
the trash off the tables and the floors.
He has never been asked to do this, he
just does it. He has a true servant's
heart and is such a great example of a
Flash! When When Blake was asked why
he does this his response was "he wants
to help out the school staff by helping
clean up after others." 

Positive Behavior Students
August 2022

Blake Vincent
8th Grade

HMSHS would like to recognize our AUGUST
PBIS (Positive Behavior Students) of the Month.
These students were nominated by their
teachers and staff for showing what it means to
be a FLASH. We would like to not only recognize
all of these but also highlight two individual
students.

Kailey Hutchins 

Kailey Hutchins is an 11th grade student at HMSHS. She is
involved in volleyball, Beta, and the A team club. Kailey was
nominated because ​"Kailey always has a smile on her face and
greets everyone with kindness and respect. She has been a big
help in my classroom this year by taking on any task that is
asked of her. I appreciate her going above and beyond to help
when needed."
When Kailey was asked why she does this her response was "You
should always treat others with kindness."

11th Grade 


